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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’re so excited to invite our Year 1 and Year 2 children to a spooktacular Halloween Disco on 
Tuesday 21st October! It’s going to be a fun-filled evening of music, dancing, and games. 

Timings 
The disco will run from 4:00 – 5:00pm. Children should be dropped off at their classroom doors at 
4:00pm and collected from the same place at 5:00pm. 

Activities​
During the disco, the children will enjoy lots of music, dancing, and party games in a safe and friendly 
atmosphere. A juice drink and a sweet treat are also included to keep the energy up! 

Costumes & Props​
Children are very welcome to come dressed up in their Halloween costumes to add to the fun! For 
safety reasons, please do not send in any props (such as toy weapons, wands, or accessories). If any 
props are brought in, we’ll keep them safely until the end of the disco to avoid accidents or loss. 

Booking & Payment​
Tickets for the disco cost £3 per child. To secure a place, please book and pay through your SCOPAY 
account. Spaces are limited, so we encourage you to book early to avoid disappointment. Ticket sales 
will close on Monday 13th October. 

We can’t wait to see the children all dressed up and ready for a fantastic Halloween party. Thank you, 
as always, for your support — it’s going to be a brilliant evening! 

Best wishes, 

Year 1 & Year 2 
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